VVN: Postponement of holding Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Corporation
On 23 May 2019, Viet Nam Industrial Construction Corporation announced the postponement of holding Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Corporation as follows:
According to the Enterprise Law No. 68/ 2014/ QH13 dated 26 Nov 2014, the joint stock companies must hold the Annual General meeting of Shareholders within 4 months from the end of the fiscal year and are allowed to postpone holding the Meeting no more than 6 months from the end of the fiscal year. Accordingly, on 10 Apr 2019, VINAINCON sent the Documentary No. 113/ VINAINCON – HDQT to the Business Registration Certificate of Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment, Ministry of Industry and Trade and the State Securities Commission to ask approval for the extension of time to hold Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of VINAINCON. Accordingly, the Meeting will be held before 30 Jun 2019
According to the list of shareholders of Viet Nam Industrial Construction Corporation closed on 06 May 2019 by the Vietnam Securities Depository (the List No. V835/ 2019/ VVN/ VSD – DK is attached to this Announcement), on 13 May 2019, the Corporation issued the announcement of its Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019

However, a number of contents related to holding the Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Corporation have not yet been completed. Therefore, through this Document, VINAINCON announced as follows:

Cancel holding the Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of VINAINCON on 24 May 2019 (according to the Announcement of the Meeting dated 13 May 2019 of VINAINCON). The Meeting will be held before 30 Jun 2019. Specific time and location of the Meeting will be announced to the shareholders and related units in accordance with the regulations by the Corporation.

